
 
 

Greetings, Fellow Artists! 
 
What have you been doing for the past month? Painting, sculpting, encaustic, 
photography, collage, ceramics? 
 
Whatever your artistic medium, I hope you submitted to the 98th Annual Juried 
Exhibition. The opening reception will be on Friday, June 9th at Creative Arts Group in 
Sierra Madre. I expect this will be a fantastic exhibition thanks to our stellar Exhibition 
Committee. More details will be in Larry Rodger’s column. 
 
On Sunday, April 16th, we had our spring New Member Screening. I understand that we 
have five new members to introduce soon. I look forward to meeting each of them and 
welcoming them to PSA. If you know someone who would benefit from becoming a PSA 
member, our next New Member Screening will be in October. 
 
May is stacking up to be a busy month. The first weekend, May 6-7, is the Sierra Madre 
Art Fair held in the Sierra Madre Memorial Park. It is a great venue and art fair. I’ll be 
there showing my paintings and sharing a booth with Ramona Paloma Tiles. I hope you 
will come by to say hello. 
 
If you are in an exhibition, art fair or other art adventure, please let us know by using 
the PSA Member News. It is a great way to get the word out and promote your art. 
 
If you have missed our Member Meetings held on the second Saturday of the month, 
please consider stopping by on May 13th from 9:30 – noon at the Blinn House. We have 
had some very educational and fun programs including members bringing their art for a 
“Show & Tell.” And, just by showing up, you’ll also have the opportunity to win a mini-
grant of $100. For details and programming, see the Member Meeting section of the 
Newsletter. 
 
As always, thank you for supporting Pasadena Society of Artists. 
 
All the best, 
Kathleen to some, Kathy to others 


